
 

The Catholic Church of St Osmund, Barnes 
 

Parish Priest:  Monsignor Canon James Cronin 
Parish Secretary:  Leah Kollhoff  020 8748 5833 or barnes@rcaos.org.uk 

 
 

79 Castelnau, Barnes, London SW13 9RT 
Website: https://stosmunds.parishportal.net/ 
 

 

The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ (C) 
Sunday 19 June 2022 

 

 

Confession: Sundays 9:45am – 10:15am & 6pm - 6:20pm  
Baptisms and Weddings: Contact the Parish 
Office Hours: 10:00am – 4:00pm Thursday & Friday  
The parish email account is monitored regularly. 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Mass Times  
Sundays: 8.30am, 10.30am, 6.30pm 

Weekdays: 10.00am Mon, Wed, Fri & 
          6.30pm Thurs  
 

 
 
 
 

   

          
 
 

Date Time Intention Feast 

Sat 18th June   Private Mass   

Sun 19th June   8.30am Mass 

10.30am Mass 

  6.30pm Mass 

Ned Eaves RIP 

Felix and Mary Ann McCabe RIP 

Pro-populo 

The Most Holy Body and Blood of  

Christ (C) 

Mon 20th June 10.00am Mass Jose Colautti RIP St Alban 

Tues 21st June      10.00am Service of the Word St Aloysius 

Wed 22nd June 10.00am Mass Grace Lynch RIP Sts John Fisher and Thomas More 

Thur 23rd June   6.30pm Mass    The Nativity of St John the Baptist 

Fri 24th June 10.00am Mass  The Most Sacred Heart of Jesus 

Sat 25th June   Private Mass   

Sun 26th June   8.30am Mass 

10.30am Mass 

  6.30pm Mass 

Pro-populo Thirteenth Sunday (C) 

Today is Father’s Day - Happy Father’s Day to all dads. 
 
A prayer for all dads: 
 

We give our thanks, God our Father, for the fathers in our lives. 
Fatherhood does not come with a manual, and reality teaches us 
that some fathers excel while others fail. We ask for Your blessings 
for them all and forgiveness where it is needed. This Father's Day 
we remember the many sacrifices fathers make for their children and 
families, and the ways they lift children to achieve dreams thought 
beyond reach. So too, we remember all those who have helped fill 
the void when fathers pass early or are absent; grandfathers and 
uncles, brothers and cousins, teachers, priests and the women of our 
families. 
 
For those who are fathers, we ask for wisdom and humility in the 
face of the task of parenting. Give them the strength to do well by 
their children and by You. In the Holy name of Jesus we pray. Amen. 



 Bereavement Support Group 
Bereavement has affected so many of us these past 
years. I received the following request and I would like 
to respond positively. If you are interested in pursuing, 
please email barnes@rcaos.org.uk. 
 

We are writing to invite you to consider the formation 
of a bereavement support group in your parish by 
sending suitable persons for a one-day training 
course. This intensive training day will give a good 
base for those who would like to help in this ministry – 
which is a ministry of listening, not counselling. It will 
help provide the skills to those who wish to practice in 
listening skills, rules for running a group for the 
bereaved or reaching out to the individual with an 
explanation of the stages of grief that they may come 
into contact with. Interested? Please email 
barnes@rcaos.org.uk. 
 

The Hall 
Should you know anyone who is upgrading their 
kitchen and disposing of their old components, we 
may be able to reuse what they discard in providing a 
temporary kitchen in the hall - until such time we have 
the resources to completely upgrade our own facilities. 
Plans are in hand and costing sought to do so.   
 

Important Recycling Notice 
The company that recycled our crisp packets for 
charity has stopped collection from our pick-up point. 
Instead they have connected with supermarkets to 
collect plastic in bulk. M&S in Barnes now have a bin 
accepting virtually all plastic packaging not taken by 
the Local Authority, including crisp packets. Milk bottle 
lids, writing instruments and printer ink will still be 
recycled from the bins at the back of the church.  
Many thanks, The Green Team  
 

Career Opportunity with FiSH 
Micky Forster, current Director of FiSH is retiring in the 
summer. As such, they are looking for a new Director. 
Could this be you?  Based in Barnes, permanent, 30 
hours per week.  Salary range - £33,600 - £35,600 per 
year.  Full details and job description available at: 
www.fishhelp.org.uk  Applications to: 
chair@fishhelp.org.uk  Closing date – Friday, 1st July 
 

In Remembrance 
For those who have died recently and those whose 
anniversaries occur around this time: Robert Tuhey, 
Anne Munro, Derek Kelsey, Christy Noonan, Joyce 
Codrington, Alfred Bullen and Abby King. 
 

Sick List 
For the sick and the suffering, especially Maureen 
Carr, Ian Gomes, Eddie Henshaw, Charles Stiller, 
Aymeric and Natalie Schirmer, Fr Anthony Logan and 
Susan Kelsey. 
 

Salve Regina: 
Salve Regina, mater misericordiae, vita, dulcedo, et 
spes nostra salve. Ad te clamamus, exules filii Evae. 
Ad te suspiramus, gementes et flentes, in hac 
lacrimarum valle. Eia ergo, advocate nostra, illos tuos 
misericordes oculos, ad nos converte. Et Jesum, 
benedictum fructum ventris tui, nobis post hoc exsilium 
ostende. O Clemens, o pia, o dulcis virgo Maria. 

 

Today we celebrate the feast of the Body and Blood of 
Jesus - Corpus Christi.  
 

Thursday is the Feast of the Birth of John the 
Baptist. Friday is the Feast of the Sacred Heart of 
Jesus 
 

Prayer to the Sacred Heart 
Lord Jesus, the needs of Your people open Your heart 
in love to each of us. You care for us when we are lost, 
sympathise with us in loneliness and comfort us in 
mourning. You are closest to us when we are at our 
weakest. You love us most when we love ourselves 
least; You forgive us most when we forgive ourselves 
least; You call us to spread Your love in whatever way 
we can. Lord Jesus, Your heart is moved with 
compassion when we are suffering, when we need 
Your help, and when we pray for each other. 
 

I ask You to listen to my prayer during this novena, and 
grant what I ask, (make your request silently). If what I 
ask is not for my own good or the good of others, grant 
me always what is best, that I may build up Your 
Kingdom of love in our world. Amen. Most Sacred 
Heart of Jesus, I place all my trust in you. Amen.  
 

First Holy Communion 
Please pray for those children who will receive their 
First Holy Communion on Saturday 25 June. Pray too 
for their family and friends.  
 

St John Chrysostom (ca. 347–407), an early Church 
Father and Bishop wrote to his flock concerning 
receiving Holy Communion nearly two centuries ago: 
“But simply that we should not receive Holy 
Communion thoughtlessly. Coming to it in a casual 
way is perilous. Moreover failing to share in this 
sacramental meal is hunger and death. This food 
strengthens us; it emboldens us to speak freely to our 
God; it is our hope, our salvation, our light, and our life. 
If we go to the next world fortified by this sacrifice, we 
shall enter its sacred portals with perfect confidence, 
as though protected all over by armour of gold.” - 
St. John Chrysostom, Homily on the First Letter to the 
Corinthians 
 

Garden Celebration with a Tree Planting! 
After the 10.30am Mass on Sunday June 26, we will 
enjoy canapes and drinks in the garden to celebrate 
the dedication of the church.  
 

The Hall 
Should you know anyone who is upgrading their 
kitchen and disposing of their old components, we may 
be able to reuse what they discard in providing a 
temporary kitchen in the hall - until such time we have 
the resources to completely upgrade our own facilities. 
Plans are in hand and costing sought to do so.   
 

Annual Cathedral Marriage Mass  
Are you celebrating your 1st, 10th, 25th, 40th, 50th or 60th  
wedding anniversary this year or last? Archbishop 
John Wilson invites you to join him in celebrating a 
Mass for married couples at 3pm on Saturday July 9 at 
St George’s Cathedral. You must book in advance and, 
by doing so, you will then receive a personal written 
invitation from Archbishop John. Children are welcome 
to accompany. To book, email mflsw@rcaos.org.uk.   
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